

CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT

1020 Centre Pointe Boulevard • Pearl, Mississippi 39208 • (601) 981-1511 • Fax: (601) 981-1515

Isla Tullos, President
William Banks, Vice President
Sally Garland, Secretary-Treasurer
Michael Monk, Chief Executive Officer

June 10, 2022

Mr. Paul Griffin President Board of Supervisors Post Office Box 608 Canton, MS 39046

Dear Mr. Griffin:

This communication is to officially notify each member government that the overall assessment for local funds required to support the fiscal year 2023 CMPDD Work Program will remain at \$231,176. This amount has remained unchanged since fiscal year 1991 – the 33rd straight year.

Please be advised that your dues from previous years have been adjusted to reflect your pro rata share based on changes in 2020 U.S. Census population data for our counties and municipalities. Communities that have experienced population growth since 2010 will notice an increase while communities that experienced a population decline will notice a decrease. This practice has been followed since our inception to fairly distribute the financial responsibility. The CMPDD Board of Directors unanimously approved the new dues structure during their regular meeting on June 8, 2022.

We respectfully request that Madison County budget \$15,443.00 for fiscal year 2023 to support the overall program of work, which includes numerous activities and functions similar to the past year. Also, please note that Madison County's pro rata requirement to support the overall Aging Services for the elderly will be \$8,896.00. The total fiscal year 2023 assessment is therefore \$24,339.00.

Please do not pay from this letter. An invoice will be sent to you around October 1, 2022. This notification is for budgetary purposes only.

Should you have any questions or need any further information regarding the above, please do not hesitate to call me.

Michael Monk

Sincere

Chief Executive Officer

cc: Mr. Shelton Vance, County Administrator